Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – reopening high streets safely fund
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

We have reviewed the Reopening High Streets Safely Fund Guidance Version 2 – 29 May 2020 but would like to understand your specific needs so that we can tender for the solution.

1. Please clarify who in you Council/County Council is responsible for this initiative
Answer:
This project is being jointly managed by Sarah Harrison and Peter Chandler
2. Have you started an active tender process yet?
At present we have commissioned some elements of the work through a targeted advertisement.
3. Are there funds available for this initiative? 

We have not yet fully committed the funding and currently working through the key activities we are looking to commission through this funding.  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
